
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Islands Trust Council acknowledges that the lands and waters that 

encompass the Islands Trust Area have been home to Indigenous peoples 

since time immemorial and honours the rich history, stewardship, and 

cultural heritage that embody this place we all call home. 
 

The Islands Trust Council is committed to establishing and maintaining 

mutually respectful relationships between Indigenous and non-Indigenous 

peoples.  Islands Trust states a commitment to Reconciliation with the 

understanding that this commitment is a long-term relationship-building 

and healing process. 
 

The Islands Trust Council will strive to create opportunities for knowledge-

sharing and understanding as people come together to preserve and protect 

the special nature of the islands within the Salish Sea.   

 
Adopted:  March 14, 2019 Trust Council on Gabriola Island 


